Yay 13, 1973

Mr. Nick Holt

Krumbhaar & Holt Associatas
656 Main Street

Ellsworth, Maine

AR
Dear Mr. Holt: J AR
Yestarday, the Planning Board discussed your amendment to the previously

approved site Elan for Dearing Pavilion. This amendment incorporstes the
additiona) parking FHA and the developer have requestad.

The Planning Board feels that this sits plan embodies a sizeable disadvantage
in that the average nlking distance from parked car to main entry 1s excessive,
thereby increasing the 11kélihood of potential mishpps, especially in winter
when si1ppery conditions can prevail, Most members of the Board felt that the
functiona] needs of the slderly.should dictate the fome of the site plan

("form follows function") and that the basic need of walking from car to
building {s a more meaningful daysto-day consideration than the maintenance of
a near-perfect 1dyllic setting. In this particular case, however, the Bogrd's
views are wmerely advisory and cannot therefors be binding. The Board would
strongly urge to further evaluate this matter by placing the parking sore
southerly and westerly. s v

I you persidt in this particular location we would s 1y suggest a setback
from Forest Avenus of at least 20;feat s0 as to not conflict with any future
widening of Forest Avenus and als6, 30 as to 8110w maximm room for parking
1ot screening from passing vehicular and pedestrian traffic. The abutting
residential properties should also be buffered by retaining as much of the
existing vegetatfon cover as.possible and desirable. The present setback

15 15 feet. g gttor

sihuh1y.

Garald A. Holtsnhoff
Ass't Planning Diwector

cc: R, Lovell Brown, Bundin? Inspector
Nelson Cartwright, Building Inspection
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